
Congratulations, Marty, from your Financial Coordinator, who
remembers that you used your fine instincts to decide to hire me
and then gave me lots of opportunity to grow professionally. It’s
been a great run for you at ASCO. You’ve been there through very
interesting times. I wish you a wonderful retirement filled with
many happy adventures yet to enjoy.

Alice Baum
Former Financial Coordinator
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